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In the Medicaid-based, fee-for-service system, all individuals who receive Division-funded
supports and services will utilize the Support Coordination model. This model is key to ensuring
that individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities are able to access needed
supports in the community.

The Division is offering two seminars in January — one open only to providers and one open
only to families — that will provide a basic understanding of the function of Support
Coordination in the new system. These presentations are intended to walk stakeholders
through the Support Coordination process, including differences between the Case
Management model currently used and the new Support Coordination model.

There is limited seating for both of these seminars. Email registration is required, and all
attendees will receive a confirmation email.

For the provider seminar, in order to accommodate as many agencies as possible, attendance is
limited to no more than 2 (two) professionals per agency.

Provider Seminar Family Seminar
Wednesday, January 14, 2015 Wednesday, January 21, 2015
1:30 pm—3:30 pm 6:00 pm —8:00 pm

NJ Forensic Science Technology Center DDD Central Office

1200 Negron Drive 5 Commerce Way, Suite 100
Hamilton, NJ 08691 Rooms 199 A/B

Registration Deadline: Friday, January 9, 2015 Hamilton, NJ 08691
Registration Deadline: Friday, January 16, 2015

To register, please send an email with the names of each attendee to:
Diane Flynn, Division Communications
diane.flynn@dhs.state.nj.us

(If you are unable to register by email, please call 609.689.6714)




